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General Information Bulletin 
Subject:  Fraudulent State Agency Purchase Orders 
DATE: June 3, 2020 CL #: 873 GROUP #: ALL 

DESCRIPTION: Fraudulent State Agency Purchase Orders 

OGS CONTACTS:  

   Customer Services | 518-474-6717 | customer.services@ogs.ny.gov 
 
OGS has been made aware of a scam involving fraudulent State agency purchase orders. Please be on 
heightened alert should you receive any purchase orders that appear out of the ordinary from State agencies 
or other authorized users of our centralized contracts.  
 
Should you have any doubt about the authenticity of an order, please make sure to confirm by telephone with 
your established point of contact for the authorized user.  
 


